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July 26, 2018 

College of Agriculture,  
Food and Environment 
Center for Student Success 

Dr. Jennifer Bird-Pollan 
Chair, University Senate Council 
203 Main Building 
Lexington, KY  40506-0032 

Dear Dr. Bird-Pollan: 

On behalf of the College of Agriculture, Food and Environment and the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, I would 
like for  ( ) to be considered for an “In Memoriam” Bachelor of Science in Animal 
Sciences degree.  passed away from injuries sustained in an automobile accident on July 27, 2017. 

At the time of his death,  was a senior majoring in Animal Sciences and was on track to complete his degree in 
May 2018.   was a high achieving student with a 3.907 cumulative GPA.  He was only 24 credit hours away from 
completing his degree and meeting all necessary pre-requisites for Auburn University’s College of Veterinary Medicine.  
In addition to his studies,  spent many hours working at a local veterinary clinic and conducting research with a 
departmental faculty member.   was an extremely bright young man who was respected by his peers and well- 
liked by professors.  His death was a difficult loss for the department and college. 

If approved, I would like to request ’s “In Memoriam” degree be retroactively conferred for May 2018 as this 
was his planned term of graduation.  Please let me know if I can provide any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Jamie R. Dunn, MA, MS 
Assistant Dean for Advising and Student Support 
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